From: Corinne Anderson [canderson257@gmail.com]
Sent: Saturday, September 29, 2012 12:06 PM
To: Tasha Candela
Subject: Thank You!
Dear Ms. Candela, 
  I hope you remember me, my name is Corinne Anderson, and I was a student of yours as a sophomore in the 09-10 school year.  I would just like to let you know how thankful I am to you and your amazing teaching skills.  I am now a freshman at Michigan State University, and have been looking for a job.  The other day I got an interview at the National Superconducting Cyclotron Laboratory after sending in my resume.  I had been shocked, because I wasn't expecting to even be considered, it is a very professional place, and were looking for an upperclassman to fill the position.  When I arrived, they asked how my day was going, several other niceties, told me I had the job and asked when I could begin.  They said after going through approximately forty resumes, mine had stood out as being the most professional.  The resume I had sent, while having freshly updated information, was still basically the same in layout as you had originally taught me.  I begin on monday, and am just so excited, because I never thought the opportunity would even be mine to have!  I really hope you know just how thankful I am that you really made sure that your students were prepared for a job, it made the best difference for me!


Sincerely,
   Corinne Anderson
